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KY Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 615 
2 1 1 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602-061 5 

Subject: PSC CASE NO 2005-W ooOqq 
Proposed Adjustment of the Wholesale Water Service Rates of the City of 
Greensburg, Kentucky to Green-Taylor Water District. 

To Whom It May Concern: 

The Kentucky Public Service Commission issued an order in the above referenced case 
dated March 16,2005 specifying various information requests to be submitted by the City 
of Greensburg (Appendix B) and a schedule of 05/06/2005 for such submittal. 
Greensburg was unable to meet the submittal schedule but is actively working on a 
response. 

Part of the City's inability to meet the 05/06/2005 deadline stemmed from our 
involvement in negotiations with Green-Taylor Water District and our expectation of an 
agreement. A meeting was held between Greensburg and Green-Taylor Water District on 
March 25,2005. No conclusion came from the meeting but the proposed wholesale rate 
was not rejected outright. Only in the last few days has the City come to understand that 
Green-Taylor has rejected the proposed wholesale rate and has fallen back to proceedings 
by the PSC. 

A staff member has 2lso retired and diminished our ability to response as quickly as we 
would like. Also much of the requested information is not readily available and will have 
to be generated. 

As previously mentioned, we are working on the requested material found in 
Appendix By but will need additional time. We are requesting an extension to at least 
June 8,2005 for the submittal of this data. 

If you would like further information regarding our efforts, please call me at my office. 
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